
 

St. Paul’s would like to say “Céad Míle Fáilte” to all the new boys and girls 

who started with us in St. Paul’s this year. Welcome especially to our new 

Junior Infants who are settling in so well to school life.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


